Bhupendra Singh Nikhurpa e sy 78 e
Under Secretary (RTI) Ministry of External Affairs
& Nodal CPIO New Delhi

Room No. 1024, JNB

23-D, Janpath Road, New Delhi

Tel: 23085227/23085300

E-mail — usrti@mea.gov.in

RT1/551/738/2022 February 15, 2024

Sh. Kareem Ansari
Yugantar (NTI2BAAN),
3-4-142/6, Barkatpura,
Hyderabad- 500027

Dear Sir,

Please refer to your RTI application dated 19.01.2024 received in the RTI Cell of this
Ministry on 14.02.2024 seeking information under the RTI Act, 2005.

2 In this regard, it is conveyed that your RTI application has been transferred to the following
CPIO :-

Dr. J. Aravind, US(FSP) & CPIO, Administration Division, Ministry of External Affairs, Add.
Room No. 39A, South Block, New Delhi, Tel- 23012925, Email- usfsp@mea.gov.in

3. You are, therefore, requested to contact the above mentioned CPIO for further information in
the matter.

Yours faithfully,

€

(Bhupendra Singh Nikhurpa)




